August 13, (973

Mr, Van Delrmendjian
Van-Ros Frames [nc.
44-35 Douglaston Parkway

Douglaston, New York 11363 7

Dear Mr, Deirmendjian:

We greatly appreciate your genercus tion of a framed
rendering of 5t, Vartan Cathedral, which you were kind enough to - =
contribute to the Armenian Diocese.

We are most grateful for your thoughtfulness.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director

ce: Mrs, Haig Kavookjian



